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15th July 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Over the last two years, the education of our students, and students nationally, has 

been significantly disrupted by COVID and students may be feeling uncertain or 

concerned over their transition into year 11 and the expectations of their teachers.  

It is really important that all year 11 students begin the autumn term focused and ready 

to learn. To support this, we have organised a bespoke summer school for year 11 that 

will address any concerns and help them start year 11 in a positive frame of mind. 

The program is as follows: 

Tuesday 31st August 

Getting back into core subjects. 

This is delivered by specialist staff from an external company. 

9:00 English 

10:00 Maths 

11:00 Break – snacks provided for you 

11:30 Science 

12:30  Lunch - provided for you 

13:00 Learning to revise workshop 

14:00 Home time 

 

Wednesday 1st September 

Preparation for success delivered by Resilient Me 

www.resilientme.co.uk                       

9:00 Motivating Me 

11:00 Break – snacks provided for you 

11:30 Prepare to Pass 

13:30 Lunch - provided for you 

14:00 Home time 

 

 

 

 

http://www.resilientme.co.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

Students will be set special work for Thursday and Friday to help them spring board 

back into the positive learning habits needed for success in their GCSEs. 

I hope you will encourage your young people to take part as it will provide an 

opportunity to reconnect and prepare for success; whatever next year looks like. 

Please follow the link below to the from to indicate attendance so that I can make sure 

the necessary arrangements are in place. 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=HnypkIpiskmKnVw6Paee-

0z1cd33DR5ElAlftwAUOxRUMk40UFNWUk1VNUtUSkxWNTZWNVRGWkgzMy4u 

 

There is no cost to families or students for this summer school. Students will not be 

required to wear school uniform. 

You are asked to make sure a lateral flow test is taken and is negative before 

attending. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Miss M Green 

Head of Academy 
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